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For over 50 years Gordon W. Jones Associates has developed their reputation in School Architecture of providing both personalized and highly professional  services. Guided by the values of honesty and integrity, they have demonstrated the ability to complete successful public school capital projects in over 40 separate Western New York School Districts.  The construction value of successfully completed projects now exceeds one billion dollars.

In order to provide consistency and quality of their work, the firm limits the number of active clients to an average of fifteen. This allows for maintaining experienced professionals at all levels and results in the consistent production of projects that are on time and under budget. Given today’s difficult financial challenges faced by your District, this is a key value to consider when selecting your firm. 

Working exclusively in the western New York K-12 public school sector, our knowledge of state regulations, maximization of building aid and application of the newest technologies will bring value to your projects. 

Whether planning for consolidation, reconstructing existing facilities or adding on to your schools, Gordon W. Jones Associates looks forward to providing you with the best available services and enjoyment of the process. 




Gordon W Jones Architects continues to make a difference in the Western New York School
District community. Our clients trust us with their capital project needs and have become a
part of the most extensive list of repeat school district commissions in the industry.  Thank

you for your support as we continue to serve you. If you ’re not yet familiar with our firm,
please give us a call.


